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Katrin O'Hara COMMNT2015/4456/P 24/09/2015  21:29:44 This is an objection to the application 2015/4456/P concerning the former Admiral Man PH, at 

9Hargrave Place N7. 

For over 30 years I have been a resident in this area and have visited the Admiral Man to meet with 

colleagues, friends, neighbours and my family. It's always been a traditional place to go to for all 

aspects of neighbourhood  life: I have celebrated my friends' birthdays, marriages, A-Levels, And 

wakes with friends and family here and am struggling to meet all the people who are part of this family 

without ithe Admiral Man at the moment. My life and world is getting much smaller and lonelier. The 

Admiral Man has never been private flats, always a traditional place to enhance social wellbeing.  

Furthermore it has been listed as an "Asset of Community Value. Please, I urge the Council to refuse 

consent to the application 2015/4456/P
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